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Cender, Laura

From: Cender, Laura
Sent: Monday, July 13, 2020 1:03 PM
To: Rakowski, Joseph
Subject: RE: RE: [EXTERNAL]Pending NRC Amendment Request - Additional Information 

Required

Hello Joe, 

You may include that with your response. 

Thank you, 
Laura 

From: Rakowski, Joseph <rakowski@karmanos.org>  
Sent: Monday, July 13, 2020 12:59 PM 
To: Cender, Laura <Laura.Cender@nrc.gov> 
Subject: [External_Sender] RE: [EXTERNAL]Pending NRC Amendment Request - Additional Information Required 

Laura, 

Our Dept. wants to add Co-60 teletherapy to the authorized user request for Dr. Beydoun. He received training here 
during his residency using that exact device. Can I add that to the existing request or should I wait to submit that 
separately so as not to delay the other amendments? 

Thank you. 

Joe Rakowski 

From: Cender, Laura <Laura.Cender@nrc.gov>  
Sent: Friday, July 10, 2020 3:30 PM 
To: Rakowski, Joseph <rakowski@karmanos.org> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL]Pending NRC Amendment Request - Additional Information Required 

WARNING: External email. Exercise caution when clicking on links. 

Hello Dr. Rakowski, 

Thank you for taking time out of your day to discuss your pending amendment request for Karmanos Cancer Center, 
NRC License No. 21-04127-06.  As we discussed today, please send your response to the items in the attached file by no 
later than Friday, July 24, 2020.   

In preparing your response please refer to the NRC’s licensing guidance for Y-90 microspheres at the following link: 
https://www.nrc.gov/docs/ML2008/ML20080J208.pdf.  Additionally, licensing guidance for the Leksell Gamma Knife 
Icon may be found at the following link: https://www.nrc.gov/docs/ML1833/ML18333A365.pdf. 

I can be reached at 217-493-0429 or via email with any questions. 
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Thank you, 
Laura Cender 

Laura Cender 
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Materials Licensing Branch 
E-mail:  Laura.Cender@nrc.gov
Phone:  (630) 829-9712




